

## NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION WASKINGTON, D.C. 20055

IN RESPONSE, PLEASE REFER TO: M890817

August 25, 1989

MEMORANDUM FOR:

James M. Taylor

Acting Executive Director for Operations

FROM:

Samuel J. Chilk, Secretary

SUBJECT:

STAFF REQUIREMENTS - DISCUSSION OF FULL POWER OPERATING LICENSE FOR LIMERICK-2, 10:00 A.M., THURSDAY, AUGUST 17, 1989, COMMISSIONERS' CONFERENCE ROOM, ONE WHITE FLINT NORTH, RCCKVILLE, MARYLAND (OPEN TO

PUBLIC ATTENDANCE)

The Commission was briefed by representatives of the Philadelphia Electric Company (PECo) and the staff on consideration of a full power operating license for Limerick Unit 2.

Representing PECo were:

- Joseph F. Paquette, Jr. Chairman of the Board and CEO
- Corbin A. McNeill, Jr. Executive Vice President - Nuclear
- Graham M. Leitch Vice President - Limerick
- Martin J. McCormick, Jr. Plant Manager - Limerick
- Jay Doering, Superintendent of Operations
- Jack Spencer Superintendent of Maintenance, Instrumentation and Controls
- Ted Ullrich Startup Manager for Limerick Unit 2

Chairman Carr cautioned the representatives of PECo to be sensitive to the negative influence of complacency with regard to the safe operation of Limerick Unit 2.

The Commission requested the staff to closely monitor the progress of Limerick Unit 2.

Commissioner Rogers requested the staff to review means for deleting the "standard" exemptions being granted to plants coming before the Commission for a full power operating license.

CC: Chairman Carr
Commissioner Roberts
Commissioner Rogers
Commissioner Curtiss
OGC
GPA
ACRS
FDR - Advance
OCS - P1-24